
Dear BUSD Families,  
 
We are excited to announce that starting Monday, September 14th, we will begin our Meal 
Delivery service BUSD EATS for all our Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) schools! Please note 
that all students at these schools are eligible for free meals as stated on the household letter.  
On your scheduled delivery date your child/ren will receive 5 days of Heat and Serve meals with 
contactless meal drop offs on your doorstep; no need to be home. Meals will start being 
delivered between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. The meals will count for 5 weekdays 
until the next scheduled delivery date (Note: this does not include Saturday and Sunday). Please 
follow the schedule below to see when you can expect your student's contactless meal drop 
off. 
 
Please note that starting September 21, 2020 through the remainder of distance learning you 
will no longer need to come to the school to pick up meals and the days below will be your 
delivery day.   
 
 
 

Site Scheduled Delivery Date 
 

Monday 
First Delivery: September 14th 

Craig Williams 
Frank E. Woodruff 

 
If for any reason you do not want meals delivered to your home, please contact the  

Nutrition Center at 
562-866-4192 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We Are an Equal Opportunity Provider 
 


